
What’s Fun in 
Grade One

The Week of February 24, 2020 

Email: abarry@hastings.k12.mn.us Website: http://barryfirstgrade.weebly.com/

Reminders

A Peek at the Week of March 2nd

March 9th-13th. Instead of canned goods, this year we are asking for 
Toothpaste and Toilet Paper! If you would like to donate, please bring in 
toothpaste and/or packaged (not loose) rolls of toilet paper 

•Math: 2D and 3D shapes 

•Reading: similarities and differences of two 
texts on the same topic

•Grammar: I’m, we, us 

•Writing: who is worth more to us than a pot 
of gold

•Social Studies: continents and oceans

Hastings Family Service Drive

Reminders

March 4-5

Evening 
Conferences

March 6

No School
Morning 
Conferences

March 16-March 20
No School
Spring Break 
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